
Lassen/Susanville Trip

The following is the basic route we will be taking on the trip. John and I have 
not had a chance to drive it yet so we are lacking information on lodging 
dining and sightseeing but will fill you in on the details in a few weeks.

We will leave Orchard at 8:30 on June 6th taking Hwy. 65 to Marysville then 
follow Hwy. 70 to Oroville and on to Chico on Hwy. 99. We will take a break 
at Mac Donald's in Chico. From Chico we will drive up scenic Hwy 32 along 
Deer Creek up into the Sierras. We will arrive in Chester or Mineral about 
noon where we will have lunch.

After lunch we will drive into Lassen National Park. We will enter the south 
entrance and drive through the park with a stop at the information center. 
More information on the park later. Leaving the park we drive through the 
Lassen National Forest on Hwy. 44 to Susanville, where, we will spend the 
night.

In the morning we will drive south on Hwy 395 to Milford. From there we 
will work our way through the Sierras on some back roads to Hwy. 49 and 
Downieville where we will have lunch. After lunch we will continue down 
Hwy. 49 to Grass Valley for a break before continuing on to Lincoln. Don't 
forget your Senior National Park Pass. Being in the backcountry I don't 
anticipate any costly lodging or meals.

Let us know if you are interested in going or have any questions.

Al & John

(See LHSCG Roster for Al and John's contact information)

(Continued on next page)



Lassen/ Susanville Trip

June 6 – 7, 2012

John and I had intended to drive the route this week to set up our rest and 
lunch stops but winter has finally arrived and some of the roads were closed 
or required chains. More important Lassen is closed so we will wait a month 
or two to double-check the roads and restaurants we want to use. We have 
finalized our lodging for the trip. We will be staying at the Diamond 
Mountain Casino and Hotel in Susanville. The rate will be $93.35 including a 
hot buffet breakfast and tax. To reserve your room call (877) 319-8514 and 
the reservation is under the Lincoln Hills Sports car Club.

There are ten cars signed up at this time and we have room for 4 or 5 more. If 
you have not been on one of the overnight trips this is a great one to get 
started on. We will take you to some of the most scenic parts of the Sierras 
you'll have a lot of fun when we get there. Our cruise director John will keep 
us all entertained with his activities and antics. For more information or to 
sign up call me at (See LHSC- G Roster for contact information)

There is also information on the website which I will be updating as we go 
along.

Al Gillespie


